
E_Mail:cisw@univsul.edu.iq                      

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

    

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

     

 

Prof. Dr. Mahir Abdulwahid Aziz 

Head of the scientific committee  

No. CI44 10th April 2024

  Evaluation Letter

Dear Dr. Jwan Ismaeel Bakr

  We are reaching out to you  because of your exceptional scholarly expertise and 

ability to provide impartial evaluations. We would be honored if you could assist us 

in reviewing the attached research document titled:

ڕەزامەندی پیشەیی ڕێنماییکارى پەروەردەیی

  The  research  has  been  submitted  for  consideration  at  the  upcoming 

International Scientific Conference on Social Work (CISW) scheduled for the end of 

this month, from April 29th to 30th, 2024.

  Given  the  imminent  deadline,  we  understand  the  urgency  of  our  request  and 

would  greatly  appreciate  your  prompt  attention  to  this  matter.  We  kindly  ask  for

your review within a timeframe of 3-5 days .

Your  swift  response  will  be  immensely  valuable  to us.  Thank you  for  your

understanding and anticipated cooperation.

Warm regards,

LENOVO
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